
 

 

Newsletter Friday 27th March 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well and that you have had a wonderful week.  
Turning our attention to recent events, Easter celebrations have brought much 
joy to our school. Our Nursery children had a fantastic time during their Parent 
Workshops, creating a wonderful array of Easter crafts with their loved ones. 
Reception class delighted us with their Easter performance, sharing the story 
of Easter through song and narration. Our KS1 pupils and their parents 
enjoyed a delightful Easter Breakfast, where they feasted on pastries and fruit 
while reflecting on their learning. Lastly, our KS2 students presented a 
poignant Crown for Christ Service, led by Year 6, which beautifully conveyed 
the sacrifices Jesus made for us. 
 
This week, we have also celebrated Design and Technology (DT) week, 
where our pupils have honed their skills in designing, making, and evaluating. 
From building structures to preparing healthy food, our students have shown 
great enthusiasm and creativity. I would like to extend my gratitude to all the 
staff involved and commend our pupils for their wholehearted engagement in 
these diverse projects. 
 
Before we bid farewell for the Easter break, I would like to take a moment to 
celebrate the progress we have made in terms of school attendance and 
punctuality. We are slowly but surely improving, and I ask for your continued 
support in ensuring your children attend school regularly and arrive on time. 
Regular attendance is crucial in enabling our students to fulfil their potential 
and make the most of their educational journey. 
 
Lastly, I would like to inform you that the school will be closed for the Easter 
break, starting today. I wish all families a pleasant holiday filled with cherished 
moments spent with loved ones. Our doors will reopen on Monday, 15th April, 
ready to welcome our students back for another exciting term. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education. 
I wish you all a restful and joyful Easter break.  
 
Apologies for the newsletter taking a slightly different format this half term 
hopefully the technicians will allow us to return to the usual format in the 
Summer Term.  
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 


